From: Becky Arb, Membership Administrative Assistant memberassist@ahna.org

Subject: Thank you for renewing membership with the AHNA!

Date: September 10, 2020 at 2:46 PM

To: Tracie J. Walser, DNP, FNP-BC, APHN-BC, HWNC-BC, CEN tjwalserdnp@icloud.com



American Holistic Nurses Association

2900 SW Plass Ct, Topeka, KS 66611-1980 • (800) 278-2462 • Fax: (785) 234-1713 info@ahna.org • www.ahna.org

Dear Tracie Walser,

Thank You for renewing your membership with the American Holistic Nurses Association (AHNA) and continuing to promote holistic healthcare!

On behalf of those who benefit from your work and the work of the AHNA, thank you for being part of our family.



Terri Roberts, JD, RN, Executive Director

We would also like to remind you of what we offer to our members.

- Events
- Beginnings
- Live Audio Recorded Webinars
- Journal of Holistic Nursing
- Conferences
- Enews
- Chapters

Are you interested in getting more involved? Check out the **Get-Involved** section of the AHNA Website for more Opportunities.

Stay Connected with Us Through

Facebook: www.facebook.com/TheAmericanHolisticNursesAssociation

Twitter: www.twitter.com/OfficialAHNA

LinkedIn: www.linkedin.com/company/american-holistic-nurses-association

Please confirm your contact information:

Tracie J. Walser, DNP, FNP-BC, APHN-BC, HWNC-BC, CEN 455 Acacia St.

Morro Bay, CA 93442

tjwalserdnp@icloud.com

Membership ID #: 46102

Membership start date: 12/1/2020

Membership expiration date: 11/30/2024

With Warm Regards,

Kerri Snow,

Membership Administrative Assistant (800) 278-2462 Ext. 120

Fax: (785) 234-1713 membership@ahna.org